
WGTC AM 1370 
535 South Walnut Bloomington, IN 47401 
(812) 332-3366 

December 28, 1984 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

1266 Riverview Drive 

Walnutport P.A. 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

Thank you for your report on your reception of WGTC on Dec- 

ember 11, 1984. 

We have received a report from Pittsburg and one from Kansas 

City, in the past few months. 

We use a Continental 315R-1 (Power Rock) Transmitter, and the 

New AM Otimod Audio Processor. Our Phasing equipment for the Dir- 

ectional Antenna is made by C.S. P. 

This will serve as verification of your reception. 

urs truly 

T19 
ynn M. Bra ley 

Chief Engineer 

A division of Sarkes Tardan Inc 


